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There will be an Installation Night dinner meeting of the London Central Lions Club on June 8th at 6:30 pm at 
Trinity Lutheran Church.  The June dinner meeting will be a steak dinner held at 5:00 pm on June 22nd at the 
home of President Jim Balicsak at 2321 Church St.  Mt. Brydges  

Calendar of Events 
 

Jun 04  BBQ for the Childrenôs Safety Village 
Jun  08  Installation night dinner at Trinity Lutheran Church - 6:30 pm,  $20.00 per member/guest 
Jun  10/11         LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  
Jun  22  End of year member BBQ at Jim Balicsakôs homeð5:00 pm start and 6 pm dinner.  $5 cost per 
memberð 2321 Church St.  Mt. Brydges  
Jun  24/25         LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  
Jul   08/09         LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  
Jul   22/23         LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  
Aug 12/13         LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  
Aug  26/27        LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  
Sep  09/10        LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  
Sep  23/24        LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire Store on Wonderland  

The London Central Lions Club meets at 7:00 pm on the 2nd Thursday of the month for a working meeting and at 6:30 pm on the 4th 
Thursday for a dinner/social meeting, both at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
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                                       Board Meeting Notes ð  May 31, 2017 
The following business was conducted at the London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday May 31, 2017 
 
Lion Lee-Anne noted that the membership dues are now due. The dues are: $30.00 Life, $85.00 single, and $140.00 for a 
family of two at the same address.   
 
Dog Walk: Lion Lee-Anne thanked Lions Tricia, Jim Lystar and Lorna for their help. So far $14511.45 has been raised and 
money is still coming in 
 
Fight For Sight:  This yearôs event raised more than $23,000 towards our commitment to the Ivey Eye Institute.  Congratu-
lations to everyone who made this event a great success. 
 
Westmount Library ñMakerspaceò Programme: The program would create a special area in the existing library and then in 
the new Library building with a mobile cart etc. and clear recognition for the club.  Google ñMakerspaceò for more details.  
Motion of Recommendation: that London Central Lions donate $3000.00 to the Westmount Library ñMakerspaceò pro-
gramme. (carried after internet vote) 
 
Lions ñMessage in a Bottleò Project.  This project would help EMS by having critical medical information in a clear bottle in 
the refrigerator, and stickers on front and back doors indicating this. Lion Chandra noted that VON has a similar program. 
Lion Walt stated that EMS also has a program like it, and will check with them. Project decision tabled until September. 

Motion of Recommendation: that London Central Lions organize another Trip of the Month fundraiser in the 2017-2018 
Lions year. (carried) 
Motion of Recommendation: that London Central Lions donate $200.00 to help pay for a guide dogôs vet bill. (carried) 

Motion: that LCLC regretfully will not contribute to the purchase of replacement van for the Mount Brydges Lions Club 
used to assist the VON. (carried) 

Motion: to charge members a nominal cost of $5.00 per person for the end of year BBQ on June 22. (carried)  
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Representatives of London area Lions Clubs recently met with London Mayor Matt Brown.  From left to  right 
are Lion Shawn Davison (London East), Lion Peter Meyler (Lambeth Lions),  Matt Brown,  Lion David Proudfoot 

(Hyde Park Lions), Lioness Carolyn Grieve,  and Lion Walt Grieve (London Central) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττττ-
At our general meeting on May 25th we had special guests from outside Canada.  Below is a note from our guests from India: 
Dear Lions Club London Central President Ln Jim 
  We are so happy and grateful to you that you invited me and Ln Kumkum Bhalla to attend your Club's GBM - Din-
ner Meeting last evening . PDG Ln Chandra Gajjar was kind enough to give us a lift in his car to enable us reach the meeting 
venue and drop us back . In this meeting which has almost full house including your 
 three PDG s , President Ln Jim , you presented us"Historic Pins" of your Club having pictures of London City, to me and Ln 
Kumkum and expressed deep appreciation of our presence . Your warmth and love were so much that we felt as if we are in 
our Home Club . Me and Ln Kumkum are greatly honoured . We on our behalf as 
 well as on behalf of our Club " Lions Club Nagpur South , District 323 H 1 , our Country express our gratefulness to you and 
all the Lions of London Central for their tremendous love and affection . 
 
 Warm regards  
 Ln Pravin Bhalla 
 President -Elect  
 Lions Club Nagpur South  
 323 H 1 ( New 3234 H 1 )  
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On May 13th LCLC held its annual Fight for 
Sight event at the London Portuguese Club.  

The perch dinner and auction raised over  
$23,000 for our commitment to the Ivey Eye 
Institute at St. Josephôs Hospital.  Congratula-
tions and thank you to all the Lions who spent 

many hours making this event a great success. 
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